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I submit testimony in strong opposition of this bill. Oregonians have been clear - cost 

of living in the state is already impacting people's quality of life. Passing a bill that 

disproportionately affects working families is irresponsible. We are already seeing an 

exodus of high wage earners, so passing along increases on those folks will only 

encourage them to keep leaving. The State of Oregon needs to do a better job 

managing the money that it is being given, not passing more taxes to make up for a 

lack of accountability.   


